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To Whom it May Concern,

Colorado elections belong to the people. Unfortunately, SecState Griswold does not agree. In
her June 17th emergency rules proclamation, Griswold unilaterally attempted to block election
transparency in our state.

This action is unethical, legally questionable, and outrageous. I demand SecState Griswold
void her emergency rules on election audits in order to guarantee CO citizen’s rights to free,
fair, and transparent elections.

Furthermore, I am concerned that Colorado's voter registration processes are not secure and
are being compromised by employees of the state at the department of motor vehicles by
knowingly encouraging non-citizens of the United States to register to vote.  Although these
people may be perfectly legal in their residency status, there appears to be no known process
that prevents such individuals from voting in certain elections that they are not permitted to
vote in, and there appears to be no known process that verifies the ballots from these
individuals as being legal. Nor does it seem there are any rules that mandate invalidating such
ballots.  This needs to be explicitly written into Colorado's election laws.  

Respectfully,

Aaron McKay


